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Melissa Spriegel

From: Bailey Ragsdale <baileynragsdale@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 5:05 PM
To: Melissa Spriegel
Subject: Opposed to Omars Wheels & Tires

I'm not sure if it's too late to share my opinion for an item on tonight's agenda, please share if it's not.  
 
I live near the square and drive down highway 5 nearly everyday home from work. I see enough tire/auto parts 
stores on that stretch of HWY5 as it is. Please do not approve this SUP as the market is saturated with this type 
of establishment already.  
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
Bailey Ragsdale 
1015 N College St 
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